
Put child care within reach

this federal election!

The Harper government cancelled the beginnings
of a national universal child care system. Despite
Conservative claims that a taxable allowance of
$100 a month is the answer - parents still can’t
find child care spaces for their children.

Vote for child care on October 14!

canada needs child careSTILL
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THIS FEDERAL ELECTION – child care is within reach. The NDP,
Liberal and Green parties are promising they will build a universal child
care system. The Conservatives are not. It’s time to vote for the party
you trust most to deliver a universal, community-based child care
system.

A $100/month taxable allowance
isn’t child care!

Here's what you can do:

�

�

�

�

Register to vote (www.elections.ca or call toll-free 1-800-463-6868).

Get five friends to do the same.

On October 14, 2008 vote for the party you trust most to deliver
universal child care services.

Talk about the importance of voting for child care at your work,
grocery store and dinner table.
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